
 

 
 
Dear New Faculty, 

 

I am writing to personally welcome you to campus and to encourage you to come to the New Faculty 

Orientation event on Wednesday, August 21, 2019 (RSVP).  I hope that you are as excited as I am to join 

this wonderful community of scholars and educators (having just finished my second week at the 

University of Arizona!).  I look forward to meeting each of you sometime in the near future, and learning 

about your special expertise.  I’m eager to hear your ideas about how UA can best support your ambitions 

in research, teaching and service, and foster an academic community that positively impacts our region, 

our state and beyond.  
 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Liesl Folks 

Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost 

 

 
 

 

https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ellhzxocvhr11LD

